Dear Parents,

This Friday is our first annual kids swap! There will be lots of great things to buy so remember to bring re-usable
shopping bags and cash in small denominations. The money we raise will go towards purchasing new, much needed
technology equipment for our school.

Please bring your bagged donations to the gym stage by Thursday, April 16th. Your donations will be sold at the kids
swap. The items we are accepting are: kids clothing, books, games, sports equipment and toys. Your child brought
home a white donation bag before spring break. Please use this and garbage bags to bring in your donations. The items
that are not sold at the kids swap will be re-bagged and picked up by the Developmental Disabilities Association on
Monday, April 20th. If you have other clothing and small household items that you would like to donate to the DDA,
please bring them in garbage bags to the undercover area at the school on Monday morning.



